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Mai Vang

From: jacob borchers <jacob.borchers08@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 11:04 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Assessment 248300

Hello, 
I am writing to ask about my assessment (#248300).  I received the notification in the mail while I was out of the country 
and the 7 days had passed before I came home.  I called the inspector and found out he was in turn out of the office.  I 
went to city hall to figure out how to best get this taken care of and showed them that I had already scheduled the 
bagster pickup for 4/7/23 which was the earliest I could get.  While at city hall the gentleman at the desk (I can't 
remember his name) left a message for the inspector who had taken over my assessment and let them know the 
situation.  I was told that since I was out of the country and had taken the necessary steps upon my return to fix the 
situation that I would not have to worry about this.  Now I am seeing that I am being billed for this and would like to 
know what my options are. 
 
Thanks 
Jacob Borchers 
1406 Cleveland Ave S, St Paul, MN 55116 


